

GLORY FARM PRIMARY SCHOOL

Acting Headteacher: J MacLachlan

Hendon Place Sunderland Drive Bicester Oxfordshire OX26 4YJ

Tel: 01869 244050

Email: office@gloryfarmschool.co.uk Website: www.gloryfarmschool.co.uk

27th February 2019

Dear Parent / Guardian,

Nursery Provision at Glory Farm Primary School, September 2019

The Board of Directors for Bicester Learning Academy is pleased to announce that we are reopening a nursery at Glory Farm Primary School for 3-4 year olds in September 2019.

The nursery provision will be located within the school grounds in the current EYFS area which provides direct access to a secure outside play area and is shared with the existing Foundation Stage classrooms.

In opening a nursery provision, our aim is to offer a secure and nurturing environment led by highly qualified Early Years staff focused on school readiness. Depending on numbers, this would include, as a minimum, a qualified teacher and 1 or 2 support staff with training in early years. The adult to child ratio will be at least 1:13. We feel this will give children a positive start to their school life and build upon the continuing success of our Foundation Stage.

So families can access their free early year entitlement the nursery provision will have 26 morning and 26 afternoon part-time places. Each place would be offered as a 15-hour morning or afternoon session. Families entitled to 30-hours funding would be able to access a full day. The nursery will run with hours similar to a regular school day and the children would be able to start in the term after their third birthday.

If you would like to receive more information about the nursery class at Glory Farm Primary School and our upcoming open days on Saturday 23rd March and Wednesday 27th March 2019, please complete the following information slip and return to Glory Farm Primary School office.

A child born between:	Will be eligible to begin Nursery:
1 st April and 31 st August	From the following 1 st September
1 st September and 31 st December	From the following 1 st January
1 st January and 31 st March	From the following 1 st April

We are very excited by this opportunity as we currently receive children into our Foundation Stage from approximately 10-12 different nursery settings each year, so to be able to have our own nursery will ease transition and enable us to provide a high quality education from an earlier age.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries or comments.

Best wishes

Mrs Jane MacLachlan Acting Headteacher



GLORY FARM PRIMARY SCHOOL

Acting Headteacher: J MacLachlan

Hendon Place Sunderland Drive Bicester Oxfordshire OX26 4YJ

Tel: 01869 244050

Email: office@gloryfarmschool.co.uk Website: www.gloryfarmschool.co.uk

Nursery Provision at Glory Farm Primary School, September 2019

I am interested in receiving information about the new Nursery Class and open day at Glory Farm Primary School **Yes / No** (please circle as appropriate)

I am interested in; 15 hour morning session

15 hour afternoon session 30 hour all day session

Name of parent/s:	DOB of child:
Parent contact details (phone number / email address):	